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		  December 2017 update 




		18th May - SS Great Britain, Bristol – your opportunity to network and meet old and new colleagues on this iconic Bristol landmark, and hear our After Dinner Speaker, Simon Mason – three times Great Britain Hockey Olympian  - at the CIPFA SW Annual Regional  Dinner
Supported by Sponsors RP Martin and CCLA, we have made sure guests get dedicated full access to the entire Museum and the whole of the Ship. 18.30pm-11.30pm. 
Welcome drinks on the deck (subject to Bristol weather of course!) followed by a wonderful 3 course meal.
There will be plenty of opportunity to network widely as you explore the inside and outside of the SS Great Britain, wide tour guides available to explain the history of this iconic Brunel feat of engineering.
Tickets £60 incl VAT. Current trainees are £36 incl VAT. 
AAT members very welcome, as are all friends of CIPFA South West Region.
We are very pleased to announce that Simon Mason, the three-time Great Britain Hockey Olympian will entertain us with stories about his hockey life and sports punditry. He not only represented GB at three Olympic Games, but also three World Cups, three Europeans and two Commonwealth Games over 12 years. We personally cannot wait, and delighted he could join us.
Black Tie.
Professional photographer available to remind you of the event.
Book here. Price £50 excl VAT, with £30 excl VAT for students.
Non-members welcome, including AAT colleagues.
Students need to book separately by calling our customer services team on 020 7543 5600
Contact us for more details
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	If you are unable to see the message correctly, click. 
If you no longer wish to receive any further communications about Regional events please email membership@cipfa.org with 'Unsubscribe Regional Communications' in the subject field. 
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